
Hello -
We are pleased to offer  Running Record Training to all K-5 teachers and support staff.

This training will provide teachers with a thorough understanding of how to take and use your
running records for grouping students and planning for small group instruction/guided reading.

The training will take place on:
● Friday, October 14th 9:30 am - 10:30 am via Webex

○ Web Ex Link

Please fill out the Google Form if you would like to join. We are taking participants on a first
come first serve basis. Once we reach capacity the form will become a wait list in case a spot
becomes available.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions you might have.
Thank you so much,
The Office of Teaching & Learning, ELA Department

https://nboe.webex.com/nboe/j.php?MTID=m56b98979e353640e7c62ffc650f6cde1
https://forms.gle/JVcEDYxcJHffdgNe7

